UR-SINGLE PROJECT IMPLEMENTATION UNIT

OFFICE OF THE COORDINATOR

Cancellation of Recruitment Process for the Position of Local
Coordinator - Observatoire Psycavi Project

The University of Rwanda, through the Single Project Implementation Unit (SPIU), wishes
to inform all applicants that the recruitment process for the position of Local Coordinator
for the Observatoire Psycavi Project has been cancelled.

This decision follows communication from the funder indicating that the project’s revised
needs do not need a local coordinator. The change in project priorities means that the
advertised position will no longer be pursued.

We thank all applicants who expressed interest in this opportunity.

The University of Rwanda values the continued interest of applicants in contributing to
research and development projects, and future opportunities will be announced through
the usual channels.
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